
Orchard Mesa Sanitation District 
196 WEBSTER 	— 	PHONE 245-0033 

GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 81501 

January 16, 1981 

James Patterson 
250 North Fifth Street 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 

Dear Jim: 	 RE: Your letter of December 22. 

I have gone over your letter with the Board of Directors and 
discussed with them at length out taking over the maintenance 
of the Sanitation District on a trial basis. They are in 
full accord with it. 

At this point, we will figure no adjustment on the January 
billing, but somewhere down the road whP.re we have a real 
problem and need to borrow your flushing machine, you might 
remember us at that time. 

I do want to thank Ron Rish and Ralph for the time that you 
gave us on the 12th outlining some of the problems you see 
in our district. If any future problems occur, we would 
appreciate your continued kindness sc that we can keep all 
systems up. 

Sincerely, 

Don Caraway 
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